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Although this submission is under my name I speak for my wife (Barbara) as well. Neither of us 
has ever been in favour of the privatisation of the various motorways around NSW nor the 
imposition of tolls. We believe that all infrastructure in NSW should be held by the government an 
run as a public utility. The placing of tolls or privatisation of utilities only drives the cost of all 
goods and services upwards - the electricity industry is a classic case. I can see why there was 
mass nationalistion in the UK. 


